THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL
KUWAIT

Tel: 25629583, 25659126, 25613260, 25623370 | Fax No: 25652308

Dear Parent,

Please note the school will remain closed on Sunday, 27" October 2019 on account of Diwali.

Wishing all “A VERY HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS DIWALI".

Regards,

Dr. V. Binumon,
Principal 23/10/2019

Website: www.icsk-kw.com | Email: contact@icsk-kw.com



